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What to do if your child or member of your household tests positive over the 
Christmas period  
 

For the first 6 days after the end of term (Friday 18th December), school has been asked to 
work these days and support the Track and Trace system. Both myself and Mrs Robson (Head 

Teacher of the Junior school) will work up to, and including Christmas Eve, responding to parent emails 
informing us of positive COVID test results. If your child tests positive for coronavirus (Covid-19), then parents 
are requested to contact the school immediately via the school email address enquiries@bsi.school. 
Please mark the subject box as POSITIVE COVID TEST give your child’s name, date symptoms started and date 
positive test result was received.  
The school will then identify any children that have been in close contact in school to the affected person in 
the last 48 hours from the onset of their symptoms.  The parents of these children will be contacted and 
advised that their child needs to self- isolate for 14 days from their last contact with the positive case.  
The emails will be checked each morning before 10.00am and parents notified immediately afterwards. 
After the 24th December, we will not contact you asking your child to self- isolate due to close contact at 
school. However, should your child or a family member test positive after this date, you still need to inform 
school via email so that we can advise you of your child’s return date in January following the appropriate 
length of self- isolation.  
 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this matter. 
 
 
Christmas Messages from all the Staff and children 
Please visit our twitter page or the ‘News’ section of our website to view our staff 
Christmas message. Here you will also find a special message from the children. 
 

 

  Festive Activities 
 
Thank you to all the parents who  made a voluntary payment towards the Christmas festive activities in school. 
We have raised £270.00 and are extremely grateful in these challenging times. If you would like to make a 
payment, there is still time to do so  by logging on to your schoolmoney account. 
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Math Resources 

We are collecting the following items to make new math resources. 

• Milk carton lids (washed please). 

• Plastic lids from gravy/sauce tubs/pringle tubes. 

• Buttons – any size or quantity. 
If you have any of these please could you bring them into school in January. 

 

Whole School Christmas Holiday Homework 

10 Christmas challenges 

• Tell the Christmas Story to someone 

• Watch a Christmas movie 

• Read a Christmas book 

• Spend time talking with your family  

• Eat your favourite food 

• Make somebody smile or laugh 

• Do something kind for somebody 

• Help your grownups with something 

• Go for a winter walk 

• Play a board game 

And finally come back to school in 2021 excited for lots of new learning. 

Reading Race 
We are pleased to announce that Unit 2 have won the Autumn 2 Reading Race!  They scored an amazing 5 
every single week!  We are so proud of you and all the children in school for reading so often at home.  Unit 
2’s treat will be announced in the new year! 
 

Dates to Note 

Friday  12th February 2021 (INSET DAY) 

Friday  28th May 2021 (INSET DAY) 

Monday 28th June 2021 (INSET DAY) 

Holiday Dates: 

Christmas -   21st December to 1st January. (2 weeks) 

February half term -  15th February to 19th February. (1 week) 

Easter -   29th March to 9th April. (2 weeks) 

May Day -   Friday 3rd May.  

Spring Bank -   31st May to 4th June. (1 week) 

Summer -   21st July (6weeks) 

 
Finally 
We would like to say a big ‘Thank you’ on behalf of all the staff for the many lovely Christmas cards, gifts and 

warm wishes we have received.  May we take this opportunity to 
wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday January 
4th 2021 when learning begins again in earnest.  
 

 

 

 

 


